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SOUTHBOUND I-15 RAMP CLOSURE

The westbound 650 North on-ramp to southbound  
I-15 will be closed from 10 p.m. to 5 a.m. each 
night beginning Feb. 8 for up to two months for 
bridge construction.  

Traffic will be detoured to Main Street and 700 
South to access southbound I-15.

Visit udot.utah.gov/i15express for the latest 
project information.

A UDOT PROJECT

WB 650 NORTH TO SB I-15 CLOSED NIGHTLY FOR TWO MONTHS

CONSTRUCTION SCHEDULES ARE SUBJECT TO CHANGE.


